
To our valued guests,
  

 
After decades of proudly serving 
filmgoers in the Plano community, 

it is with much regret that the 
Angelika Film Center in Plano has closed.    

For the last 20 years, it has been a 
great honor to present area audiences 

with not only the best in independent and 
specialty film, but also the best in 

global cinema.  
 

A variety of economic challenges have made it 
impossible to sustain the cinema in Plano.

If you have any questions or concerns, 
please contact:

ContactUs@AngelikaFilmCenter.com 

We have truly appreciated your patronage.   
Thank you!


